
From:   Mike Meche   

To:   Web Filer   
Date:   August 21, 2017

Subject:   0206-EX-CM-2017  pre-coordination data request
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Good Morning,

The frequencies 2305 to 2315 are existing frequencies and been licensed under this call sign since
7/15/2003. The purpose of the application is to add two locations to utilize the existing frequencies 2500
to 2690. We are not modifying the 2302 to 2315 at this time.

Thank you,
Angie Alvaran on behalf of Mike Meche.

Angie Alvaran
Lead Compliance Analyst
Phone: 214-782-6523
Cell Phone: 972-838-6328
208 S. Akard St., Room# 1014.05, Dallas, TX 75202


